
 Board Highlights for march 2022:
● We are currently at 626 for our enrollment 

● CTE welding students are helping us out with some built in cubbies that are pulling away from the wall by 
making metal brackets to support them. They came over to start measuring for the project!

              

● Our wonderful interventionists have been hanging academic anchor charts in our main hallway for 
students to have more exposure to them

                                  



● Battle of the Books has officially started and the competition will be in april

                                      

● In February we had a luau for a PBIS PAWS ticket event! The kiddos had a marvelous time and it cost them 7f 
of their paws tickets to attend! 

● Our interventionists also put up an interactive question of the month for the kids to answer and enjoy 
reading while they are waiting in the lunch line!

                                                          
● Math ninjas from 4th grade! These students have mastered the 0’s thru 12s! Way to go!

             


